
Blood Donation Camp  

 

On June 15, 2024, the NSS Unit and Interact Club of Vana Vani organized a highly 
successful blood donation camp in collaboration with the VHS Blood Bank. The event 
was a significant achievement, underscoring the Importance of community service and 
healthcare support. 

 

The camp was ceremoniously inaugurated by our esteemed secretary and treasurer, 
Shri Raman Kumar, who expressed his heartfelt appreciation for the initiative and 
encouraged more such events in the future. His presence added a layer of gravitas and 
motivation for all the participants and volunteers. 

 

This year’s camp saw an impressive collection of 68 units of blood. This remarkable 
achievement adds to our cumulative total over the past three years, showcasing our 
commitment to saving lives and supporting healthcare services in the community. The 
continuous support from donors has been instrumental in reaching these milestones. 

 

In the lead-up to the event, volunteers from the NSS Unit and Interact Club took the 
initiative to create informative posters. These posters played a crucial role in raising 
awareness about the importance of blood donation. They highlighted how a single 
donation could potentially save multiple lives, thus encouraging more people to 
participate in the camp. 

 

The medical team from the VHS Blood Bank provided exceptional service throughout 
the day. Their professionalism and efficiency ensured that the process was smooth and 
safe for all donors. We extend our sincere gratitude to the medical staff for their 
unwavering support and expertise, which were vital to the camp's success. 

 

To honor the dedication and hard work of the student volunteers, the VHS Blood Bank 
presented certificates of appreciation. These volunteers played a pivotal role in the 
organization and execution of the camp, from setting up the venue to assisting donors 
and managing logistics. Their tireless efforts and commitment were key to the event’s 
success, and the certificates serve as a well-deserved recognition of their contribution. 

 



Overall, the blood donation camp was a resounding success, reflecting the collaborative 
spirit and dedication of the NSS Unit, Interact Club, VHS Blood Bank, and the broader 
community. We look forward to continuing this tradition and making an even greater 
impact in the years to come. 


